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December 18, 1998
Pan Community Council
PO Box 102
NIMBIN 2480

Dear Sir/Madam,
STRATEGY FOR FUTURE RURAL LANDSHARING COMMUNITIES

The purpose of this letter is to advise the Pan Community Council of Council’s current position
regarding the provision of an appropriate planning strategy for future rural lan sharing
development.

Council resolved at 1ts Ordinary Meeting held August 25, 1998:

“That Council pursue its own policy for rural landsharing communities and seek exemption from
SEPP No. 13, ; :

“That Council appaint a consultant to carry our this work and that a short list of consullants be
presented 1o council for its determination,”

Council has been advised by the Minister for Urban Affairs and Planning and Minister for Housin -
and the Northem Regions office of the Department of Urban Affairs and Planning that if Counci

wished for exemption from the SEPP i mu?f make simlar provision for rural landsharing
communities in the form of a local environmental plan.

Council was also advised that as it is currently preparing a strategy for rural living opportunities this
strategy must take into account the Department’s “Guidelines on Rural Settlement on the North
Coast of NSW”. These Guidelines require that rural living opportunities be restricted to appropriate
locations. Should Council’s Strategy accord with the Department’s Guidelines it is likely Rxe %ept.
would consider a suitable LEP amendment upon adoption of the Strategy.

Council’s Rural Settlement Strategy is being prepared in-house. Malcolm Scott, Consultant Town
Planner, was appointed to undertak= the preparation of the Rural Landshaning Communities
Strategy and it is proposed that both Strategies will form one document which sets out opportunities
for vanous forms of rural living. Malcolm has commenced preparatory work on the rural
landsharing component of the rural settlemeni strategy.

Couneil will advise Pan Com when the rural settlement strategy isglaccd on public exhibition. Any
pre-exhibition commients or suggestions by Pan Com are welcomed.

If you have any queries in relation to the above please do not hesitate to contact either Ms Helen
Manming, Council's Manager Strategic Planning on telephone 6625 0500 or Malcolm Scott,
Consultant Planner on telephone 6624 6051

Yours faithfully
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Helen Mannin

MANAGER-STRATEGIC PLANNING
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43 Oliver Avenue, Goonellabah, New South Wales, 2480
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Helen Manning

December 18, 1598
Pan Community Council
PO Box 102
NIMBIN 2480

Dear Siv/Madam.
STRATECY FOR FUTURE RURAL LANDSHARING COMMEUNITIES

The purpose ol this letter 1s to adwvise the Pan Commumty Council ot Council’s current jmsmlon
regarding the provision of an appropriate planning sirategy for futurc rural Jandsharing
development,

Council resolved at its Ordinary Meeting held August 25, 1998:

“That Council pursue its own pohiey for rural landsharing communities and seek exemption from
SEPF No. 13."

“Thar Council appoint a consultant ta carry ot this work and that « short st of cansy tanls e
presented to council for its determination, ”

Council has been advised by the Minister for Urban Affairs and Planning and Mimister for Housing
and the Northem Regions office of the Department of Urban Affairs and Planning that if Counct
wished for exemption from the SEPP 1t muy make simlar provision for rural landsharning
commumties 1n the form of a local envimnmemarplnn.

Council was also advised that as it is currently preparing a strategy for rural living opportumties this
strategy must tuke nto account the Departrnent’s “Guidelines on Ruoral Settlement on the North
Coast of NSW". These Guidelines require that rural living opportunities be restricted to appropriate
locations  Should Council’s Strategy accord with the Department’s (ruidelinies it 1s likely the Dept.
would consider a suitable LEP amendment upon adoption of the Strategy,

Council’s Rural Settlement Strategy 1s being prepared in-house. Malcolm Scott, Consuitant Town
Planner, was appointed to undertak= the prepsration of the Rural Landsharing Communities
Strategy and 1t 1s proposed that both Strategies will form one document which sets out opportunities
for vanous forms of rural living.  Malcolm has commenced preparatory work on the rural
landsharing component of the ruranettlemeni strategy.

Couneil will advise ’an Com when the rural settlement strategy _iscvlnced on public exhibition. Any
pre-exhibition commnients or suggestions by Pan Com are welcomed.

If you have any queries in relation to the above please do not hesitate to contact either Ms Helen
Manmng, Council’s Manager Strategic Planning on telephone 6625 0500 or Malcolm Scott,
Consultant Planner on telephone 6624 6051

Yours faithfully
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/ FAX DOCUMENT FROM PETER HAMILTON

1/50 Paterson Street, Byron Bay, 2481 (02) 6685 8648 (F/T) email: peterh@nor.com.au

Number of pages (including this sheet): ........ 2

Pan CommunipCouncil Homepage:- http://www.nor.com.au/users/pancom
il
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